Board of County Commissioners

Workshop:  Travel & Expense Procedures

September 2, 2008

The Board of County Commissioners for Wakulla County met for a workshop on Tuesday, September 2, 2008 with Chairman Ed Brimner presiding.  Present were Commissioners Howard Kessler, George Green, Maxie Lawhon, and Brian Langston (absent).  Also present were County Attorney Ron Mowrey, County Administrator Ben Pingree and Deputy Clerk Evelyn Evans.

The purpose of this workshop is for the Board to consider revising and updating the Travel and Expense Policy.  This new policy will be used in conjunction with the Purchasing Card Program and to ensure that the County is in compliance with Florida Statutes, Chapter 112 has been incorporated into the new Policy and Procedure.

This item will come back before the Board at a future date for ratification.

There being no further business to come before the board, the meeting was adjourned at 5:23 p.m.

